
Release for Use of Photos  
for Marketing and Advertising 

5607 NE Gher Road, Vancouver WA 98662 
(360) 892-7210   preschool@salcvan.org 

At St. Andrew Nature Preschool we take photos of children to document learning and to share 
with classroom families via our KangarooTime app. We also use some of these photos for 
marketing and advertising, though never with the name of the child. 

You can choose to grant or deny permission for St. Andrew Nature Preschool to use photos of 
your child, indicated on our enrollment form. Please read the following information first:

If you grant permission, you give St. Andrew Lutheran Church and St. Andrew Nature 
Preschool the perpetual, royalty-free right to use photos of the above named child(ren) in any 
manner they wish, whether combined with other photos or text, in posters, congregational 
bulletin inserts, on St. Andrew Lutheran Church’s and/or St. Andrew Nature Preschool’s web 
sites, apps or social media. Children appearing in such photos will not be named without express 
written consent.

In addition, you indicate that you understand that websites, social media sites, and publications 
have large audiences and that my child’s photo will be available to the public generally. I further 
understand that St. Andrew Lutheran Church and St. Andrew Nature Preschool assume no 
liability or responsibility concerning any consequences of such use, and that there will be no 
financial compensation for the use of such photo(s).

If you deny permission, you do not give St. Andrew Lutheran Church and St. Andrew Preschool 
permission to use photographs of my child for marketing or advertising. Photos may only be 
used in your class’s private KangarooTime messages. 

Please indicate your preference on the enrollment form.

Thank you!

St. Andrew Nature Preschool:
A ministry of St. Andrew Lutheran Church 


